
Fra: Sasa Gavric [mailto:Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl]  

Sendt: 3. maj 2021 16:07 

Til: Sasa Gavric <Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl> 

Emne: Invitation to ODIHR-co-organised event: Evidence-based Law Making to Prevent and Combat 

Violence against Women, 19 May 2021 

 
 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Dear partners all around the OSCE region, 

 

Greetings from Warsaw and the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights (ODIHR). 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming event on Evidence-based Law Making to Prevent and 

Combat Violence against Women, planned to take place on 19 May, 14:30-16:30 CET. 

 

The OSCE Secretariat’s GeŶder Issues Prograŵŵe, the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human 

Rights and the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, are organizing this event to discuss innovative approaches to 

evidence-based law making to prevent and combat violence against women. With the event, we aim to  

 

1. Provide a platform to exchange good practices, lessons learned and innovations in evidence-based 

law making and policy-making to prevent and combat violence against women and girls;  

2. Raise awareness among parliamentarians of OSCE participating States of OSCE tools and resources, 

iŶcludiŶg oŶ ODIHR’s legal reǀieǁs, assessŵeŶts aŶd guideliŶes, aŶd the OSCE Secretariat’s guide 
on How to Use Survey Data to Prevent and Combat Violence against Women and Girls.  

 

This event is open only to Members of Parliaments from OSCE participating States and pS delegations to 

the OSCE, including the OSCE Partners for Co-operation. 

We would appreciate if could support us forwarding the invitation (see attached, in English and Russian 

language) to the direct target group, aiming at a broad participating from all around the OSCE region. 

 

Thank you in advance and best regards, 

 

 

Saša Gaǀrić 

Associate Gender Officer, Democratic Governance and Gender Unit 
OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights 

ODIHR | Miodowa 10 | 00-251 Warsaw 

Mobile:+48 603793780 

osce.org/odihr  | sasa.gavric@odihr.pl 

 

 

 

This e-mail message may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Delivery of this message 

to any person other than the intended recipient(s) does not in any way waive privilege or 

confidentiality. The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to whom or 

which it is addressed. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited. The sender 

accepts no liability for the proper transmission of this communication or for any delay in its receipt.  

 

Ligestillingsudvalget 2020-21
LIU Alm.del - Bilag 80

Offentligt

mailto:Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl
mailto:Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl
http://www.osce.org/odihr/
mailto:daria.kosheleva@odihr.pl

	Fra: Sasa Gavric [mailto:Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl]  Sendt: 3. maj 2021 16:07 Til: Sasa Gavric <Sasa.Gavric@odihr.pl> Emne: Invitation to ODIHR-co-organised event: Evidence-based Law Making to Prevent and Combat Violence against Women, 19 May 2021

